
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    November 19, 2012 
Time:  8:00 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Closure of Oshkosh Streets on Thanksgiving Day for Festival Foods Turkey Trot 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is alerting motorists either in or travelling to Oshkosh that there will be numerous street closures on 
the north side of Oshkosh on Thanksgiving Day, November 22, 2012 beginning at 5am and ending around noon. 
 
The Ohio/Wisconsin Street Bridge will be closed during this time.  The Main Street Bridge will be open during the event.  The 
Oregon/Jackson Street Bridge will have extended periods of closure and the Congress Avenue Bridge will be closed periodically during 
the event.  Barricades and cones will be designating the course and a map is included showing the routes.   
 
Temporary parking restrictions will also be in place beginning Wednesday, November 21, 2012 and will remain until the event is 
concluded.   Vehicles that are in violation of the temporary parking or regular parking restrictions will be towed.      
 
During this closure, motorists should find an alternate route around the course.     
 
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  
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